TGG: Information disclosure on reasons and remedial solutions for the trading suspension
On January 02, 2023, The Golden Group Joint Stock Company announced Official Dispatch No. 03/2024/TGG/CBTT as follows:
[bookmark: _GoBack]On January 02, 2024, the Company received Decision No. 1333/QD-SGDHN dated December 22, 2023 on shares being put under the trading suspension from December 29, 2023. The Company hereby explains the reasons and proposes a remedial solution as follows:
Reason for the Company’s shares being put under trading suspension: The organization with trading registration - the Company is compulsorily delisted due to serious violations of the obligation to disclose information as prescribed in Point o, Clause 1, Article 120 of Decree No. 155/2020/ND-CP dated December 31, 2020 of the Government detailing the implementation of certain articles in the Law on Securities. This is mainly due to the Company's delay in submitting the Audited Financial Statements 2022 and the Reviewed Semi-Annual Financial Statements 2023;
[bookmark: _heading=h.gjdgxs]Remedial solutions: The Company is trying to coordinate with UHY Auditing and Consulting Company Limited to complete the Audited Financial Statements 2022 and the Reviewed Semi-Annual Financial Statements 2023 as soon as possible. The audit of the Financial Statements is currently in progress and the Company will disclose information immediately after the results of the audit.
